
Green Oaks Golf Club
Newsletter

July 25, 2004

From The Manager's Desk

The Ladies Invitational was last weekend and 24 ladies teed it up. Congratulations to Donna 
King for winning. I would also like to thank Donna and the tournament committee volunteers 
for putting on another fine tournament. We have two tournaments in August, the Betsy Drane 
on August 7 and 8 and the 3 Person Scramble on August 21 and 22. Sign up early!!

Sonya Presnall is organizing a youth tournament the first week in August. We hope to have a 
clinic, lunch and the competition. Look for a sign up sheet and more details in the Pro Shop.

I would like to thank Kyle Selby and Flexible Flyer for letting us use/test a Rover "Yard 
Dog" compact utility vehicle. It is very versatile and can be used for a number of jobs on the 
course.

Please welcome our new members: Charlotte Thweatt, Forrest Logan, 
and Frank Newsom.

Sam 

Tournament Committee: Next meeting is August 12, 2004 @ 7 pm. 
Steak Nights this month are August 5th & 19th 

FLEA MARKET - August 21 st.

From the Superintendent

We will be airifying the front side next week. We will try to get the job done as quickly as 
possible. Please bear with us.
The long planned lake between #14 and #10 will be dug during the next few weeks, weather 
permitting. We also plan to deepen the lake next to #16. Hopefully, that will make it look 
better. Please stay on the cart paths when it's wet and follow the 90 degree rule when it's dry.

. Wayne

Etiquette Tip: Allow faster groups to play through when there is a hole open in front of you.


